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NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING RATES

 February issue submit by Dec 20
April issue submit by  Feb 28
June issue submit by  Apr 30

September issue submit by July 30
 November issue submit by Sept 30

Our advertisers play an important role in our 
community, as they support us and many of our 

endeavors.

By prepaying for 5 issues in February, you can 
receive a 10% discount.

Payment due before the submit deadline above.

For more information visit our website at 
www.ermineskincommunity.ca

The Ermineskin Board of Directors meets the 
second Tuesday of every month at 7:00 PM

All are welcome to attend however only  ECL 
members have voting privileges.

Upcoming Board Meetings:

June 13th
September 12th

If you have a special concern,  please call the  
office (780-438-6623)  or email 

(eclinfo1@gmail.com)  to have it added to the 
agenda. 

Member Non-
Member

Business card
(2W” x 3.5”H)

$15 $20

 ¼ Page 
(3.75W” x 5.00”H)

$30 $140

½ Page 
(7.50W” x 5.00”H)

$50 $70

ECL BOARD DIRECTORS: 2022-2023

President: Kent McMullin - kent.mcmullin@gmail.com

Vice President: Monty Nelson

2nd Vice President: Shannon den Besten

Treasurer: Kirk Morris

Secretary: Vanessa Tran - ECLwebmaster1@gmail.com

Memberships: Vanessa Tran

Social Director:  This could be YOU!

Building Management and Rinks: Piet den Besten

Newsletter: ECL Office       eclinfo1@gmail.com

Enlightener Distribution:   This could be YOU!

              Are you interested in being a newsletter carrier?

 ENW (Edmonton neighborhood Watch) Ambassadors: 

Neil Thompson and David Long                     - 

ermineskinsteinhauerw@gmail.com

PROGRAMS

Edmonton Girl Guides: edmbettymartindc@girlguides.ca

 https://www.girlguides.ca/WEB/AB/

59th Greenfield Scout Troop: 

scouts.orange@59thedmontonscouts.com

Soccer:  DD3.Kaskitayo@swemsa.ca

Quilting & UFO Crafts: Pat Vos - (780) 886-7838  and 

Arlene - (780) 437-6786

Craft Fair: eclcraftfair@gmail.com 

PRESCHOOL:

Dani Lang                    ermineskinpreschool@gmail.com

ECL Office Host: Kalie den Besten  - eclinfo1@gmail.com

Community Services: City of Edmonton (311)
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Check out the digital 
newsletter on our 

website for an intro 
from Councillor 

Jennifer Rice, along 
with information about 
new safe crosswalks, 
safety concerns and 

other updates. 

Message from your Neighbourhood Watch

Message from your President

As the weather gets warmer and the days get longer, it's time to break out the flip flops, sunscreen, and funny-looking 
hats. But before you head out to soak up the sun, let's talk about some important summer safety tips to keep in mind in 
the Steinhauer neighborhood.

First things first, lock up! Yes, we know you're excited to get out there and enjoy the beautiful summer weather, but 
don't forget to lock up your home and car before you leave. Because let's face it, the only thing worse than a hot 
summer day is coming home to find out your belongings have been swiped by a sneaky thief.

Next up, keep an eye out for suspicious activity. If you see someone lurking around your neighbor's yard or acting 
oddly, don't hesitate to contact the authorities. It's always better to be safe than sorry, and besides, the more eyes on 
the street, the less likely anyone is to cause trouble.

And speaking of eyes on the street, let's talk about pets. If you're lucky enough to have a furry friend to enjoy the 
summer with, make sure they're leashed or in a fenced area. We don't want any runaway pets causing chaos in the 
neighborhood. Plus, if they get too hot, they might try to steal your popsicle. Trust us, it's happened before.

Now, let's talk about staying cool. We know it's tempting to spend all day outside, but remember to stay hydrated and 
avoid prolonged exposure to the sun. And if you do decide to spend the day lounging by the pool, don't forget the 
sunscreen. Nobody wants to be the person with a bright red nose and shoulders for the rest of the summer.

Lastly, let's talk about being vigilant while enjoying your favorite summer activities. Whether you're biking, hiking, or 
swimming, always keep an eye out for hazards and stay safe. And if you happen to fall off your bike or trip while hiking, 
just remember to play it cool and act like you meant to do that.

By following these simple summer safety tips, you can enjoy a safe and happy summer in Steinhauer. Just remember 
to stay alert, lock up, and never underestimate the power of a good popsicle.

Neil Thompson, your neighbourhood watch ambassador

The Ermineskin 
Community League 
office will be closed 
during the summer, 
July and August. 
Phone and email 
messages will be 
checked periodically. 
Office reopens 
September 4.
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Your Guiding Adventure starts here!
We are looking for volunteers to inspire the next generation 
to be everything they want to be! As a Girl Guide leader, 
you will mentor girls in the community as they explore new 
challenges, develop new skills, build confidence, and find 
their voice. In Guiding, you will have access to 
member-only training, special events, scholarships, and 
opportunities to make strong friendships with other women 
across Canada and the world.
Sign up today to be a Girl Guide volunteer 
at www.girlguides.ca/volunteer

Enlightened Entertainment
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http://www.girlguides.ca/volunteer?fbclid=IwAR0_ULvUtxAJhNLo1cyh5UTwLZDCeWkuXFlAHQ68rz6-IOZUN2L2kXLBUtQ
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Thank you to the scouts 
for their community 

project, completing a 
two-hour clean-up around 

Ermineskin in April.  
Great job!

UFO info in September
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3rd Tuesday of the month
11:45 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.
Please be seated no later than 11:40 a.m.
Cost: $25
Greenfield Hall – 3804 – 114 Street

Petrolia Seniors Group (55+) invites seniors in 
Greenfield and surrounding neighbourhoods to 
attend a social outing the third Tuesday of each 
month (except July or August) to enjoy a tasty 
buffet lunch and an educational or entertaining 
program Occasionally, a field trip or other 
activity is offered.

For more information or to CONFIRM 
your attendance PLEASE CALL:
Claire - 780-435-3051 or Betty - 
780-434-0711      
 
An additional “outing” is offered each 
month for your enjoyment

For information call Joyce - 780-435-6388

All Seniors are very welcome
Come to enjoy lunch, fun, door prizes, 
and an interesting program!
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Move extra ads here for future issues

Bread ad can be business card 
size if needed (check if prints too 
small first)

Nazarene QR code, available in 
vertical business size as well
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Ermineskin Community League Board 
has decided to not host the Community 
Craft Fair in November 2023. 

We will host the event in November 
2024 when our key volunteers are in 
place and the construction in our 
community has decreased.

Expressions of Interest to participate in 
the 2024 will be sent out in January 
2024. Email the office 
(ECLinfo1@gmail.com) to be added to 
the list.
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